
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 

King’s School 

Hangleton Way 

Hove 

BN3 8BN 

01273 840004 

admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk 
www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk 

Forthcoming Events 

Friday 21st October  • INSET day 

Monday 24th to Friday 28th October • Half term 

Thursday 27th to Friday 28th 
October 

• Year 11 holiday 
intervention 

Thursday 10th November • Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

Monday 14th to Friday 18th 
November 

• Anti-bullying week 

 

No 193 21st October 2022 

Theme of the Week: Love One Another 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may be aware that the government published its 

school performance data on Thursday this week. You 

can find data for King’s here. Our Progress 8 score has 

been confirmed as +0.71. This is a measure of how 

much progress students make in eight different subjects 

between the end of Key Stage 2 (Year 6) and the end of 

Key Stage 4 (GCSE exams). Anything over +0.50 is 

considered to be outstanding and the local authority 

average this year is +0.09. We are incredibly proud of 

our class of 2022 who achieved some truly wonderful 

results this year and of our staff team who worked so 

hard to support them to reach their full potential. A 

fantastic end to this half term! Students and staff are in 

need of a break at the end of a long half term and I hope 

you will be able to enjoy some time with your children 

next week. In a time of near-constant change and 

political instability at the national level, and in the midst 

of a cost-of-living crisis which threatens to plunge 

thousands of people into difficulties this winter, please 

be assured of our continued steadfast care for your 

children, and for our wider community. It is a pleasure 

and a privilege to serve you all.  

Mrs Price 

 

 

mailto:admin@kingsschoolhove.org.uk
http://www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk/
https://www.find-school-performance-data.service.gov.uk/school/139409/king's-school/secondary
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Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 3rd 

November.  

The Sixth Form at King's will be opening in September 

2023 and will accept both King's students and students 

from other local schools.  

To apply for a place at King’s Sixth Form for September 

2023 please click here. The register your interest for 

our Open Event, please click here. 

We will be offering an appropriate academic 

curriculum, delivered by an enthusiastic and highly 

skilled staff team, alongside excellent pastoral care and 

bespoke support, to ensure our students reach their full 

potential in Key Stage 5. We are incredibly excited 

about this final phase in the growth of our school.  You 

can find the following information on our website: 

• Please click here for the presentation from our 

recent Sixth Form Information Evening, held in 

July 2022.  

• Please click here for a video from Mr O'Sullivan 

who is the Leader Adviser for Sixth Forms 

across the Russell Education Trust.  

• Please click here for our Sixth Form 

prospectus.  

• Please click here for our Sixth Form video which 

should give you a good flavour of our plans for 

our exciting new Sixth Form. 

Our Sixth Form Opening Evening will be held on 

Thursday 3rd November 2022. More details on the 

poster below. Please feel free to share the details of 

the Open Evening with any parents/carers or students 

from outside of King’s.  

Stay tuned to this page and our social media feeds for 

updates!   

Instagram: @kingsschoolsixthform 

Twitter: @kingsschoolsix1  

 

Attendance 

 

 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening  

Year 8 Parents’ Evening will take place online on 

Thursday 10th November. Booking will be opened in the 

week after half term.  

 

 

Congratulations to Year 11 who 

have achieved over the school 

target of 96% this week – what a 

fantastic way to end the half 

term! 

https://kings.ret.systems/application/login
https://www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk/sixthformopenevents.php
https://www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk/documents/Sixth%20Form%20Information%20Evening.pptx
https://vimeo.com/727834320/92766aa789
https://www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk/documents/Kings%20Prospectus%202022_Sixth%20Formv3.pdf
https://vimeo.com/746932992/9d84eea21f
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Year 11 Mocks 

Year 11 mocks will begin on Thursday 17th November 

through to Friday 25th November. Please see the below 

mock programme. These are an important part of the 

journey towards GCSEs and so please encourage your 

Year 11 student to revise during the holidays as 

preparation. There was a guide on how to revise in last 

weeks newsletter and additional information can be 

found under Year 10 and 11 information evenings on 

the website. 

Student of the Week 

Students of the week  

Year 7 Philip M  

Year 8 Freddie W 

Year 9 Andrew S 

Year 10 Eva J, Rukhshona H 

Year 11 Lyndon G 

 

King’s School Fund 

 

Year 11 Intervention 

Parents of students who are invited to Year 11 

intervention this half term have been contacted via 

email this week. Sessions will take place on Thursday 

and Friday. If you have any concerns about your child’s 

progress, please contact the subject Head of 

Department.  

 

 

Design a Poster for Beauty and the Beast 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kings-school-fund
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Revision Tip – Creating a Timetable 

In order to ensure you cover all the knowledge and skills 

you need to revise before an exam or test, it is a good 

idea to create a revision timetable. This is especially 

important in the run up to an exam season as you will 

have a number of different subjects to revise for.  

What is a revision timetable? 

A revision timetable is just a plan of what you are going 

to revise each day and in different time slots on that 

day.  Think about how much time you can realistically 

spend each day revising. This will be different 

depending on whether you are in school that day or 

where in the school year you are. Remember that little 

and often is better than trying to cram before an exam. 

The earlier you start ‘revising’ (going over learnt 

knowledge) the easier it will be when it comes to the 

exam season. It is never too early to start revising! 

Is there anything else I should remember when I’m 

revising? 

What tips can you give me to organise my revision 

time? 

• Think about Schema: We can help ourselves to 
remember by making links in our learning e.g. revising a 
theme across texts in literature, revising tyrants from 
different time periods in history, revising use of BIDMAS 
in different mathematical questions or papers. 

• Make sure you are Interleaving: alternating between 
different topics and/or subject areas helps embed 
knowledge in our long-term memory 

• Plan by Spacing: returning to topics after a break. 

• Use your Metacognition: look back at areas of weakness 
from previous study sessions and ensure you repeatedly 
return to these, making them the focus of future 
sessions. Think about what revision strategies work best 
for you (that may be different for each subject) 
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Black History Month: Rev Rose Hudson-

Wilkin 

Reverend Rose Hudson-Wilkin was the first ever black 

woman to serve as Chaplain to the Speaker of the House 

of Commons. Reverend Hudson-Wilkin was born in 

Jamaica and was ordained as a priest in 1994. In 2019, 

she was installed in Canterbury catherdral as Bishop of 

Dover, becoming Britain’s first black female bishop.  

‘I’m Britain’s first black woman bishop and I long for the 

day when that’s not unusual’ – Rose Hudson-Wilkin 

 

Speakers for Schools 

Broadcasts are a great way for students to hear directly 

from leading figures from a range of industries, and 

have the opportunity to ask questions via a moderated 

Q&A. Speakers for school provide live and recorded 

broadcasts for students to participate in. Watch pre-

recorded broadcasts from the library here. Next week’s 

broadcast schedule is below: 

Date   Friday 21st October 10-10:45am 

Speaker  Naureen Khan, Chief of Staff, Accenture & Former Chair 

of the Central Government Council, TechUk 

For KS4-5/S4-6 

Info   Considering working in the fast-growing digital tech 

sector? Got a work experience placement this half-term 

in the sector? This may be the broadcast for you! 

Naureen will be speaking about some of the exciting 

roles in her industry that you may never have heard 

about before and the work being done to close the 

gender gap in her industry. 

Click here to register 

 

Date   Wednesday 2nd November 10-10:45am 

Speaker   In Partnership with IntoFilm, Wendy Ide, Film Critic 

The Observer 

For KS4-5/S4-6 
Info   Speakers for Schools and IntoFilm are partnering 

together for an online broadcast on the 2nd of 

November at 10am. The event will look to demystify 

some common misconceptions around this industry and 

explore what it’s like to be a female film critic. 

Click here to register 

 

Date  Thursday 3rd November 2-2:45pm 

Speaker  Stephen Miron, Group CEO, Global 

For KS4-5/S4-6 
Info  Have you ever been interested in learning more about 

radio? Hear from Stephen Miron the Chief Executive of 

Global. Global Radio is Europe's largest commercial 

radio company and owns Heart, Capital, Classic FM, 

Smooth, LBC, Radio X, Capital Xtra & Gold. Stephen will 

be talking about what it’s like to on air as well as what 

goes on behind the microphone 

Click here to register 
 

 

https://www.speakersforschools.org/inspiration/vtalks/vtalks-video-library/
https://forms.office.com/r/JUrKq986CN
https://forms.office.com/r/0Lvkvu62P0
https://forms.office.com/r/ymdC6iweAS
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